
Dear Residents, 

 

The Village of Alvo hopes this letter finds its community members well. The Village of Alvo is writing 
to provide an update on the progress made collecting the EPA required Lead and Copper surveys 
that have been provided multiple times now since February 2024. 

The EPA’s survey consists of only five straightforward questions, its completion should have been 
achieved by this point in time. 

1) Name 

2) Address 

3) Year home was built 

4) What material is your homes service line made of? 

5) Are there other lead materials present? 

To support the Village of Alvo’s commitment to getting these surveys done by the deadline a one-
time special is being offered to community members. 

Every account registered with the village that has completed its survey and provided it to the Village 
of Alvo by July 20th 2024 will be entered into a drawing to win 1 month of free water/sewer services 
with the Village of Alvo. 

Thank you for your continued support and engagement. 

 


